U.S, Department of Justice

Office of Justice Programs

Office of the Assistant Attorney General Washington, D.C. 20531
June 26, 2018

Chief Paul Southard
City of Brighton

22 South 4th Street
Brighton, CO 80601

Dcar Chief Southard:

On behalf of Attorney General Jefferson Sessions 111, it is my pleasure to inform you that the Office of Justice Programs has
approved your application for funding under the FY 17 Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant (JAG) Progran -
Local Solicitation in the amount of $12,009 for City of Brighton.

Enclosed you wilt find the Grant Award and Special Conditions documents. This award is subject to all administrative and
financial requirements, including the timely submission of all financial and programmatic reports, resolution of all interim
audit findings, and the maintenance of a minimum level of cash-on-hand. Should you not adhere to these requirements, you
will be in violation of the terms of this agreement and the award will be subject to termination for cause or other administrative
action as appropriate.
If you have questions reparding this award, please contact;

- Program Questions, Patrick K. Fines, Program Manager at (202) 353-0587; and

- Financial Questions, the Qffice of the Chief Financial Qfficer, Customer Service Center (CSC) at
(800) 458-0786, or you may contact the CSC at ask.ocfoi@ usdoj.gov.

Congratulations, and we look forward to working with you,

Sincerely,

Alan R. Hanson
Principal Deputy Assistant Attomey General

Enclosures



